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October 30, 1980

>

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement REFERENCE:
Region II - Suite 3100 RII: JP0
101 tiarietta Street, NW (' 50-321/50-366 >Atlanta, Georgia 30303 I&E' Bulletin 80-17

ATTENTION: Mr. James P. O'Reilly

Gentlenen:

Pursuant to a conversation between Mr. Pete Taylor of your staff and Mr.
C. T. Moore of the Plant Hatch staff, it is our understanding that we have
NRC concurrence to change the frequency of surveillance on residual water in
the scram discharge volume scram switches to a once per day basis as of
October 28, 1980. Please let us know if your understanding of this issue
differs from that described above.

Very truly yours,
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b'l.A.Widner
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R. F. Rogers, III
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